
 

 

3rd November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Rights Respecting Ambassadors Meeting 
 
We have been very kindly invited to meet up with Baguley Hall Primary School’s Rights Respecting 
Ambassadors on Wednesday 22nd November after lunch.  We will be back at school for normal 
pick up time. Whilst we are there we will be sharing ideas with the other school’s Ambassadors 
on making our school a better Rights Respecting school for all our children and staff.  
 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper they will be given a high-vis jacket or a jumper from the spares box 
so that they can be easily identified. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £7.50 per child towards the transport costs to and from 
Baguley Hall Primary School. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the visit may have to 
be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your 
child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Tuesday 21st November. 
Unfortunately we cannot accept online payments for this particular visit. If your child is eligible 
for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the cost being funded by school. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Kathryn Ben Halima 
Right Respecting Lead 

 

Rights Respecting Ambassadors Meeting 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 
I give permission for my child to attend the meeting at Baguley Hall Primary School   [  ] 
 
I enclose a contribution of £7.50 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 


